
Competition Manager for Khelo India Youth Games Bihar – 2025  
 

Sports Authority of India has requested Amateur Kabaddi Federation of India to 
depute a Competition Manager for Kabaddi for Khelo India Youth Games Bihar 
2025. 
 
Online Applications are invited from the eligible candidates. Applications must 
reach on or before 6th December 2024, 5 pm by email on the following email 
address: 
 
 assistantsecretaryakfi@gmail.com 
 
The candidates may incorporate his / her Age, Educational Qualification, 
Experience and any achievement in Kabaddi.  
 
Qualifications:  1. The candidate is required to have technical knowledge about 

the sports discipline with respect to its conduct and 
organisation.  

 
2. Is required to be aware of the rules of the sport that keep 
updating as per International Federation.  
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